

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

TWIN CITIES

March 19, 1986

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 (612) 376-4056

CONFIDENTIAL

TO:

David Murray

FROM:

H. Blackburn

Your unfortunate term "second-class citizen" in the MHS meeting was misinterpreted by Dave Snowdon. It would be useful if you would help work out the issues of the different perceptions of use on the VAX computing system, quietly with Stan and Lael and Dave and then let's talk about it again at the next meeting. I guess I didn't realize that you were so strongly against any unfunded research done on the computer, since you are kind enough to head up the student use of the computers. But, we've got to develop a system that's economically responsible and legally valid and will accomodate some teaching and project development analyses.

HB:st

P.S. composed before you troughthy, if strong view, was sumauxed by memo.